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Hon Barry House; Hon Kate Doust

AUGUSTA MARINA
298. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and
Infrastructure:
) What site has the government settled on for the Augusta marina?
2) What is the estimated cost of the marina?
3) When will money be allocated to start the planning and construction stages of the marina?
Hon KATE DOUST replied:

On behalf of the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I thank the
member for some notice of this question.

) In November 2004, following consideration of the community consultation, the shire requested the
Department for Planning and Infrastructure to review potential developments at either Flat Rock or
Dead Finish, south of Flinders Bay.

(2) The estimated cost of the marina is $9.6 million.

3 The shire sought $10 000 in funding through the recreational boating facilities scheme for 2006-07 to
carry out an environmental study of the marina to establish its feasibility. The shire, as the proponent,
is best placed to provide details on planning construction costs.
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